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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
PGL RESIDENTIAL TRIP      14th June 2024 
 
Here are the final details for our forthcoming residential trip.  
Miss Hickling will be accompanying the children this year. 
 

Pupils will need to be at school as normal for the start of the school day (8.55am).  The coach is due to 
leave school at approximately 1.45pm. Pupils can come to school in appropriate clothing ready for PGL.  
 

Any medication should be handed in to the school office with a clear name and instructions for use.  
 

Spending money should be put into an envelope and handed in to the school office (recommended no 
more than £20 per child), with your child's name clearly written on it. Your child will be given their 
spending money each day and the adults will look after it for them to avoid loss.  
 
Each child should take one bag only.  Please ensure that it is not too heavy as they will need to carry this 
themselves to their accommodation.  A luggage label will be given to your child when they arrive at 
school to attach to their bag. All luggage needs to be put straight into the hall.  
 

KIT LIST 
 

• Sleeping bag, pillow, teddy (optional) 
• Old, casual clothes which are easy to wash (names in but no jeans). Please pack spares as 

there are no laundry facilities on site. 
• Two pairs of shoes (as one pair will get wet during the raft building) 
• Party clothes for the Saturday disco 
• Shower gel and toiletries (please send only roll-on deodorant as aerosols set off the fire 

alarms) 
• Long sleeved top (required for some activities) 
• Waterproof Jacket (kagoule in a bag) 
• Water Bottle 
• A bin bag for any wet clothes  

 

Please do not allow your child to bring a mobile phone with them. Parents will be contacted in the case 
of an emergency. 
 



We shall return to school by the end of the school day on Monday 17th June (normal leaving time). 
Please can pupils be picked up by parents from the main office, to help them with their belongings.  
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your co-operation and support in making 
this visit happen.  I know both the staff and children are very excited about the trip and feel sure your 
child will thoroughly enjoy the activities on offer. 
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Zaitschenko 
Headteacher 


